Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs

Directorate of Legal Services :Sg\é\?ﬂ%

2 Franklin Street

BELFAST .

BT2 8DQ Our Ref: BPC-0066-11
Date: 05/12/2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re Your Client(s): 1. Belfast Health & Social Care Trust
2. Southern Health & Social Care Trust
3. Western Health & Social Care Trust
4. Health & Social Care Board

I refer to your letter dated 1 November 2011.

In your letter, you confirmed that the former Royal Group of Hospitals Trust and the
Belfast City Hospital Trust were awarded accreditation by the King's Fund but the

documentation associated with this cannot be traced.

| would ask that you provide the Inquiry with the names and job titles of the persons who

would have been in charge of the applications for the 2 Trusts.

| look forward to hearing from you by 12" December 2011.

Yours sincerely,
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Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.inrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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